
Nidec Resumes Operations in Northeast Japan 
We would like to express heartfelt condolences to the people affected by the devastating 

earthquake and ensuing tsunami that hit northeast Japan on March 11. 

 

Nidec Copal Electronics Corporation's Sendai and Tajiri offices, whose operations had been 

temporarily suspended until yesterday, have come back in service today. The restart of these 

two sales offices marks the overall resumption of Nidec operations in northeast Japan after the 

March 11 earthquake. 

 

We sincerely wish the earliest possible recovery of the afflicted areas. 

 

Please click here to see business-unit-specific operating status. 


